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Comments: I am not in support of building restaurants at the top of Targhee nor do I think there should be lifts

into Teton canyon.  I've lived in resort towns that have too much development on or near the ridge lines. Installing

any structure other than a lift

Tower will negatively impact the views for everyone in the valley. 

There are already winter closures for winter wildlife migrations in Teton canyon. Allowing a lift would disrupt

wildlife and those who choose to recreate within Teton canyon. 


